



May 4, 2020

RE: RLF Board Report

My Fellow Council Members:

As the Findlay City Council representative to the Revolving Loan Fund (RLF) board. I am submitting the below update on our boards most recent actions.

An update on the board's recent actions. The RLF Board held a virtual meeting at 1:00pm on Friday, May 1, 2020. The owner of The Fern restaurant was applying for a \$35,000 working capital loan. The loan was approved by the board.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions you may have related to this report or my representation on RLF board.

Respectfully Submitted,

Wand

Beth Warnecke Council 3<sup>rd</sup> Ward